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Letters to review:     
L,F,E,H,T,I,U,C.- ask your 
child how these  

letters are made - we 
have been using the  

vocabulary “big lines, lit-
tle lines, big curve, top,  

middle, & bottom.”  

 

We will be doing end of 
the 9 weeks testing and 
are eager to share your 
child’s progress at the 
upcoming conferences in 
February.  

 

Be watching for notes to 
come home regarding 
the Christmas party.  

     

 Have a Merry Christmas 
and Happy New Year! 

Candy Grams: 

$1.00 each… 

Notes will be 

coming home 

with your child.  

Up coming dates: 
12/3 - 12/6 Holiday Shop 
 
12/10 - 4:00 -PTO Mtg 
      5:30 - Site council 
 
12/19 - Christmas Party 
 

Christmas Break 
Dec. 20th - Jan. 3rd 

 

Jan17th - class pictures 

PLEASE...send        

a coat with your  

child daily.  


